	[bookmark: bmkRestricted][bookmark: _Hlk74912226][bookmark: _Hlk74912227]
	

	[image: ]
	

	
	[bookmark: bmkSymbols]G/LIC/N/3/PAN/12


	
	27 May 2021

	[bookmark: bmkSerial](21-4387)
	[bookmark: bmkTotPages]Page: 1/1

	Committee on Import Licensing
	[bookmark: bmkLanguage]Original: Spanish



[bookmark: _Hlk74912218][bookmark: _Hlk74912219]G/LIC/N/3/PAN/12

- 1 -

[bookmark: _Hlk74912220][bookmark: _Hlk74912221]G/LIC/N/3/PAN/12

- 1 -

[bookmark: _Hlk74912215][bookmark: _Hlk74908850]REPLIES TO QUESTIONNAIRE ON IMPORT LICENSING PROCEDURES 
NOTIFICATION UNDER ARTICLE 7.3 OF THE AGREEMENT
ON IMPORT LICENSING PROCEDURES[footnoteRef:1] (2021) [1:  See document G/LIC/3, Annex, for the Questionnaire.] 

Panama
The following communication, dated 12 May 2021, is being distributed at the request of the delegation of Panama.
_______________
The Republic of Panama wishes to inform the Committee on Import Licensing that the notification submitted under Article 7.3 of the Agreement, contained in document G/LIC/N/3/PAN/2 of 4 March 2004, remains valid for the year 2021.
__________
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